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Alzheimer's Walk 2022

Are you interested in joining us for the

Alzheimer's Walk? Every year Lakeview

Health Center and Hillview

collaboratively have team that
EN D participates in this event. This year the
ALZHEIMER'S walk will be held on September 17th at
altheimers G} association [ Riverside Park. The walk usually starts
at 10am with a short ceremony prior to
the walk. If you are interested in join us
contact: Kari Coaty at (608)612-0583

or kcoaty@lacrossecounty.org

Where can I get Covid-19 Updates?
Please call (608) 786-1400 Option 4. Wanda Plachecki,

Executive Director of Long Term Care & Residential Services,

continues to update the message frequently.













